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Thanks to all of you who joined us last night for our 

Founder’s Convocation.  We heard from several world 

changers and are excited to see God continue to work in 

His school.  If you weren’t able to join us last night, you 

can still view the convocation at 

www.cornerstonechristian.com/founders. 

 

Registration forms for our January mini-semester for   

high school students are due today!  Questions?         

Contact Mr. Rassi. 

The Book Fair will be held from November 7th-23rd.    

Students will visit the book fair today to fill out their 

wish lists.  Please visit the book fair online or register 

here for a time to shop in person the week of            

November 16-20.  Additional information about         

the book fair was sent home last week. 

Today is the last day to order CCA Apparel in the    

Christmas store.  Items are available here.  Contact     

Mr. Clinton with any questions.  We also have CCA 

masks still available in the office that would make    

great stocking stuffers!   

 

Lunch ordering for December is enabled in FACTS until 

Sunday.  Please see Lunch Ordering Instructions within 

the “Quicklinks" section on our website for complete  

details and instructions. 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=cornerstonechrnacad
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0445a8ad2aa75-book
https://fancloth.shop/LRAPV
http://www.cornerstonechristian.com


What is Giving Tuesday?  Giving Tuesday was launched   

in 2012 as a day for everyone, everywhere to give.  

This year’s Giving Tuesday is December 1.  An estimated 

$500 million will be given to organizations this year on 

Giving Tuesday.  $500 million!   

All funds given to CCA on Giving Tuesday, December 1, 

will go to cover our biggest need—student assistance!  

We are passionate about making sure every student 

who wants to attend Cornerstone is able to do so, and 

we hope you will join us in praying and in giving this 

year.  Can you give to a different need?  Absolutely!  

Simply send a note with your check to:  Cornerstone 

Attn:    Giving Tuesday, PO Box 1608, Bloomington, IL 

61702 or go to www.CornerstoneChristian.com > Sup-

port >   Giving Opportunities, and click Donate! 

Just a reminder that State Farm and COUNTRY          

Financial will match employee contributions to       

Cornerstone.    December 31 is the deadline to        

make your donation to be included as a Charitable          

Contribution in your 2020 tax return. 

 

All Lower School classes (EE-5th grade) will go outside 

for recess unless the wind chill is below 20 degrees.     

Students should dress accordingly.  

Please ensure your child has a mask each morning for 

school.  We are unable to provide disposable masks 

each day.  Also, be sure to read the Health and Safety       

Documents available on the Cornerstone app. If your 

child is not feeling well and there are questions about 

whether he/she should attend school, these documents 

should answer your questions.    

Wednesday (11/18) Prayer Circle 8:15 AM 

 *Visit the website calendar for more details! 

http://www.cornerstonechristian.com/news-events/calendar/

